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August 5, 2014

Mr. Jared Stauffer
Neal Electric

13250 Kirkham Way
Poway, CA 92064

RE: CONTRACT # N62473-11-C-0406, BEQ P-1109/P-1113, MCB Camp Pendleton, CA

SUBIECT: Appreciation Letter

Dear Jared,

I’'m writing this letter to express my appreciation to you for your cooperation during your time
working on the BEQ P-1109/P-1113 project. This was a very challenging project and I really
appreciated your cooperative attitude and timely responses throughout your involvement in the

project.

The new BEQ P-1109 and P-1113 is a project we can all be proud of and you and your company
were a big part of the overall team success.

Thanks again and I hope I'll have the opportunity to work with you again on another project in

the near future.

Sincerely,
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Rich Davies

St. Project Manager

Harper Construction Company
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